
     
City of Hesperia 
STAFF REPORT  

 

 
DATE: April 6, 2021 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 
Chair and Board Members, Hesperia Water District 
 

FROM: Nils Bentsen, City Manager 

BY: Casey Brooksher, Director of Finance 
 

SUBJECT: Lasting Images Landscape, Inc. Contract Amendment 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
It is recommended that the City Council and the Board of Directors of the Hesperia Water District 
authorize the City Manager to approve an amendment of $10,000 to the existing contract with 
Lasting Images Landscape Inc., for a revised not-to-exceed contract amount of $60,000 for 
landscape maintenance and repair services.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On July 1, 2017, the City Council and Board of Directors of the Hesperia Water District authorized 
the City to enter into a three (3) year agreement for $50,000 with Lasting Images Landscape Inc. 
to provide landscape maintenance, irrigation repair, and plant replacement services.  In August 
of 2020, the City Council and Board of Directors of the Hesperia Water District approved an 
amendment to the agreement to extend services for an additional year. 
 
ISSUES/ANALYSIS 
 
The FY 2020-21 contract with Lasting Images Landscape, Inc. was executed in the not-to-exceed 
amount of $50,000.  An amendment to the contract is needed to continue with the services 
through the fiscal year end. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Funding for the services exists within the FY 2020-21 adopted budget.   
 
ALTERNATIVE(S) 
 
1. Provide staff alternate direction. 

 
ATTACHMENT(S) 
 
None. 


